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December 2, 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians: 

 

To improve efficiency in the lunchroom, all students will be required to present their student identification 

(ID) on January 3rd to receive a breakfast/lunch meal or ala carte items. Students will also be required to 

present their ID to use the credit card machine for purchases.  If your child has lost their student ID, they 

may purchase a new one from the school’s bookstore for $2. 

 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Barbara Duncan 

AFUHSD Food Service Director 

 


